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31st January 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 12th February Year 5 will be visiting the Anne Frank exhibition at the 

Winsford Academy. The exhibition will explore the treatment of Jewish people during 

the Holocaust and the lessons learnt. 

The children will leave school at 9am and will be transported to the Academy by 
coach returning to school by 10.30am. 

Children will need to wear school uniform as normal with a waterproof coat and black 
school shoes. 

Please return the reply slip by Tuesday 5th February. 

Kind regards 

 

Miss C Lupton 

Year 5 Class Teacher 

 

 

ANNE FRANK EXHIBITION VISIT TUESDAY 12TH FEBRUARY  

 

 

I give permission for ………………………..………… to attend the exhibition visit to 
Winsford Academy. 
 
Signed ………………………………………………………… Parent/Carer 
 
Date………………………... 
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